## BANGLADESH INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL.(ES). RIYADH

## Notes & Worksheet on English Literature The Rosetta Stone

Name:	Grade: 7	Date:

## **Short questions and answers.**

#### 1. What is the Rosetta Stone?

Ans: The Rosetta Stone is a stone with writing on it in two languages (Egyptian and Greek), using three scripts (hieroglyphic, demotic and Greek).

### 2. Who found the Rosetta Stone and where?

Ans: The Rosetta Stone was found by French soldiers rebuilding a fort in Egypt. It was found in a small village called Rosetta (Rashid) in the delta of the Nile River.

## 3. What does the Rosetta Stone say?

Ans: The Rosetta Stone is a text written by a group of priests in Egypt to honor the Egyptian pharaoh. It lists all of the things that the pharaoh had done that were good for the priests and the people of Egypt.

### **Broad questions and answers.**

# 1. What is an expository text? Why do you think that 'The Rosetta Stone" is an expository essay?

Ans: An expository text gives facts that explain a person, thing or event. It may use a questionand- answer text structure to deliver information more quickly. Some expository texts include graphics, such as charts and photos, to give readers even more information.

I think The Rosetta Stone is an expository text because it gives us facts that explain a thing, that is, the Rosetta Stone. It also has a question-and- answer text structure to deliver information more quickly. It includes graphics such as photo. It gives us information about ancient Egyptian culture and how the mystery of the Rosetta Stone was resolved.

### 2. How did Champollion decipher hieroglyphs?

Ans: Champollion could read both Greek and Coptic. He was able to figure out what the seven demotic signs in Coptic were. By looking at how these signs were used in Coptic he was able to work out what they stood for. Then he began tracing these demotic signs back to hieroglyphic signs. By working out what some hieroglyphs stood for, he could make educated guesses about what the other hieroglyphs stood for.

### 3. Describe the three different scripts on the Rosetta Stone.

- Ans: 1. The first was hieroglyphic, which was the script used for important or religious documents.
  - 2. The second was demotic, which was the common script of Egypt.
  - 3. The third was Greek, which was the language of the rulers of Egypt at that time.

Learn the meanings of the words and make sentences with them:		
expository - intended to explain or describe sth		
script - a written text of a play, film/movie, broadcast, talk, etc		
priest – a person who is qualified to perform religious duti	es a parish priest	
delta - an area of land, shaped like a triangle		
religious - connected with religion or with a particular relig	jion	
demotic - used by or typical of ordinary people		
extinct - ( of a type of plant, animal, etc. ) no longer in exist	stence	
decipher - to succeed in finding the meaning of sth that is difficult to read or understand		
figure out – to think about sth/sb until you understand it/the	em	
trace - to find or discover sb/sth by looking carefully for th	em/it	
Fill in the blanks with the correct word.		
1. The Rosetta Stone was written in two languages, Gree	ek and	
The first was white important or religious documents.	nich was the script used for	
3. Many people worked on hundreds years.  4 deci		
5. The Rosetta Stone was found in a village called		

Ch		se the best answer.
	1.	The Rosetta Stone is a
		a. Stone with writing b. stream with water c. sign with pictures
	2.	The Rosetta Stone is written in scripts. a. two, b. three c. four
	3.	The third script of Rosetta Stone isa. Demotic b. Greek c. hieroglyphic
	4.	The stone was curved ina. 196 BC b. 197 BC c. 199 BC
	5.	The Rosetta Stone was written by a. A group of scientists b. a group of priests c. pharaoh
Fill	l in	the blanks with the appropriate words from the text.
	1.	The Rosetta Stone was found in
	2.	Jean Francois Champollion deciphered
	3.	The Rosetta Stone was discovered in a town called
	4.	andare two languages used to write on the Rosetta Stone.
	5.	The Rosetta Stone was found by
De	terr	nine the following statements as true or false.
	1.	French soldiers who were rebuilding a fort in Greece.
	2.	The Rosetta Stone was found in a small village in the delta of Nile river.
	3.	Champollion could read only Coptic.
	4.	Champollion was able to figure out what the seven demotic signs in Coptic were
	5.	Many people worked on deciphering hieroglyphs over thousand years.
An	swe	er each question in a phrase.
	1.	What is the other name of the Rosetta village?
	2.	On which purpose did many people work for years?
	3.	Why did the priests of Egypt write the texts on the Rosetta Stone?
	4.	Name three different scripts used to write on the Rosetta Stone.
	5.	For whom was the Rosetta Stone written in all three scripts to read?